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Tuesday 7th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Friday 17th March, as part of Red Nose Day, we are having a "best day ever". Reception decided 
that their "best day ever" would include bringing a toy, teddy or game in from home.  
 
Each child is invited to bring a small toy, teddy or game. Please ensure these are not expensive, 
electronic or sentimental and don't include too many small parts. If possible, if they could be brought 
in in a named carrier bag this will help with storage and ensuring your child gets their belongings back. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
E Gunn. 
Reception Teacher. 
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